You can be involved in supporting Natick children and families by joining us on the FRN Community Council!



Family Resources of Natick (FRN) is funded by the MA Dept. of Early Education & Care to provide <u>free</u> resources and programming to all Natick families with young children.

The grant is called the Coordinated Family and Community Engagement grant — CFCE for short.

Our next CFCE Community Council meeting is on Friday, January 18 from 11:30am - 12:30pm.

Meetings are held at the Cole Center,

179 Boden Lane, Natick



For more information, please contact Pam Koskovich, Program Director pam@natickfamilies.org or 508-655-2557

To support our program, FRN has a local advisory council comprised of a variety of "stakeholders" (parents and primary caregivers) and collaborators from throughout the Natick community, including but not limited to the Natick public schools, the recreation/community services departments, early intervention providers for our region, family child care providers, childcare center/preschool directors, children's librarians, social service agencies and members of the Natick business community.

The purpose of the Local Council is to further the goals and objectives of the CFCE program in the community context, working to ensure local coordination and maximize local participation in early education and care services and programs, to best serve children and their families in their communities by building upon and linking to the array of existing services in their communities, identifying local gaps in services, and using measures to monitor and improve the delivery of CFCE required services. The council meets 4 times a year.